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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE HARBOURS AND AIRPORT
COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY, 4th NOVEMBER 2003 BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARTIN

 
Question
 
The property known as the ‘Harbourmaster’s House’, 15 Gorey Pier has been unoccupied for some considerable
time. Would the President explain why it has been unoccupied and, inform members what plans are in hand for
the property to be occupied?
 
Answer
 
The property is in need of considerable refurbishment if it is to be inhabited. It was being retained for a
prospective essential employee, although this is no longer a requirement.
 
Following a request from the Gorey Improvement Group, it has been decided to allow them to use it as an
interpretation centre for Gorey for 2004 and review the requirement from then on.
 
 


